
 

 
 
 

 July 30, 2025 
 
 
 

Hello: 
Our last shoot was a woodswalk, hosted by Trent Grove. 14 shooters 
attended. I was not there, the feedback I got was that Trent did a great job, 
and all had fun. The weather was hot!!  And it is still hot but I hope we get a 
break for the next shoot on Saturday August 9th, it will be a paper target 
match hosted by Cliff Grubaugh. It’s sure to be a fun time. 
 
 
 
Take care, hope to see you at the range! (I plan on camping Friday night, for anyone 
wanting to join in) 
 
Mark Hazel 
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